
November 14, 2017 Budget Hearing - Town of Garfield 

 
Town of Garfield Budget Hearing  
Tuesday, November 14, 2017 – 6:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Chairman Dickinsen called the budget hearing of the Town Board of the Town 
of Garfield to order on Tuesday, November 14, 2017 at 6:35 p.m. in the 
town hall on Hillcrest Road. Present were Chairman Steve Dickinsen, First 
Supervisor Lamoine Hanson, Second Supervisor Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer 
Clark Walker, and Clerk Ardy Robertson. Meeting notice verified. Also in 
attendance were road patrolman Don Brasda, Alice Glavin, Lisa Walker, and 
Glen Hong. Copies of the proposed 2018 Summary Budget were passed out 
and discussed. 
 
Chairman Dickinsen explained the budget process and presented the 2018 
proposed summary budget to the board and electors, and went through the 
lines on the budget, asking for questions or comments. He pointed out that 
the increase in the budget is due to the fact that the electors voted to fund 
Garfield’s portion of the Osseo Rural Fire Department’s new fire station being 
built at this time. Motion to adopt the proposed 2018 Summary Budget 
made by Fremstad, seconded by Hanson, and carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad, and carried. 
Meeting adjourned. 
Ardy Robertson, Clerk 
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